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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2022-01-10-041 

 
TO             : ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SUB-

SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 
SUBJECT   : TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PMA SECRETARIAT OFFICE DUE 

TO UNPRECEDENTED INCREASE IN THE NUMBER OF COVID 
CASES 

   
DATE    :  JANUARY 10, 2022 
 

 

Dear Colleagues: 
 
Greetings! 
 
Due to the exponential increase in the number of COVID cases and for the safety of everyone, 
the PMA National Officers have decided to temporarily close the PMA Secretariat Office and 
allow employees to work from home starting on January 10, 2022 (Monday) until January 21, 
2022 (Friday). Regular working hours may resume on January 24, 2022 or until further 
announcement, depending on what the situation will dictate. 
 
For other concerns and queries, you may email us at philmedas@yahoo.com or call the official 
mobile numbers of the PMA in the letterhead. 
 
For your information and guidance. Thank you! 
 
 
 
MA. REALIZA G. HENSON, MD 
Secretary General 
 
 
Noted by: 
 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 
President  
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